
Travel with a  

concessionary 
bus pass?

From 1 April you will no longer be able to travel 
for free before 9.30am or after 11pm on weekdays 

with a disabled or disabled companion pass.

Local bus operators might offer a reduced fare for  
disabled or disabled companion pass holders.

surreycc.gov.uk/busoperators

Travel is still free between 9.30am and 11pm on weekdays 
and any time at the weekend and on public holidays.


